
Honeygo Elementary School Parent Teacher Organization, Inc.  
4816 E. Joppa Road, Perry Hall, Maryland 21128  

 

Email: honeygo.elementary.pto@gmail.com  
Website: https://honeygopto.membershiptoolkit.com/ 
Facebook: @HoneygoElementaryPTO 
Twitter: @HoneygoPTO 

 
Dear Honeygo Families,  

On behalf of the Honeygo Elementary School (HES) Parent Teacher Organization (PTO), welcome back 
to school! To all new families, we are excited to meet you and for you to join our Honeygo Family! The 
PTO will have a table set up at Back to School Night – make sure to stop by and say hi!  

We will kick off the year with our first PTO meeting on Tuesday, September 5th at 7 pm. We hope to see 
you there! PTO meetings will be held on the first Tuesday of every month at 7 pm, except for the 
January and April meetings, which are scheduled for the second Tuesday of the month due to school 
closure. Meeting information will be shared on the PTO Facebook page and emailed out before the 
meetings.   

Caliday will offer childcare during our PTO meetings. If you would like to use this awesome service 
during the meetings, please let us know in advance so that they can provide the appropriate number of 
staff. We will send out reminders before each meeting. 

Make sure to check out our website (www.Honeygopto.membershiptoolkit.com/home). This is not only a 
website, but also an online directory for Honeygo families. When you sign up, you have the option to 
share your information (some or all) in an online directory (that only other Honeygo families who have 
also joined can see). For returning members, we ask you to log onto your account and make sure your 
information is up to date, including your child’s grade and teacher. 

We will also post volunteer sign ups and sell PTO memberships and other items throughout the year on 
our website. We encourage all families to sign up! It is free to sign up, and you do not have to share any 
information if you choose not to. Even if you have already filled out a form in person to join the PTO, 
please also take the additional step to sign up on our website as well! 

Please note that PTO memberships are annual, so don’t forget to sign up again for this year! Joining the 
PTO does not commit you to a certain amount of volunteer work or to attend the meetings. You will 
receive our newsletter and information about school and PTO events, and we’ll share opportunities for 
you to support the staff and students throughout the year in different ways, if you are able.  

With your help, we will make this year fun and successful for our students and families. We’ve started 
planning this year’s events, including Fitness Night (September 19), our First Annual Fox Trot Fun Run 
Fundraiser (October 13), our Fall Book Fair, and our third annual Fall Fest (October 27), and we can’t 
wait to hear your ideas on other ways to stay connected and support the school! Keep an eye out for 
PTO emails, Facebook posts, and newsletters to stay up to date on all the fun! 

For more information, visit our website, like us on Facebook and email us at 
Honeygo.elementary.pto@gmail.com with any questions, comments or suggestions. We look forward to 
a great school year!  

We wish you well Honeygo, 

The HES PTO Board   
 

President: Mary Donaldson       Vice President: Jessica Massey 
Treasurer: Linda Brooks            Recording Secretary: Lindsay Andon 

Corresponding Secretary: Alison Sturgeon 
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2023-2024 PTO Membership Form 
Join the Honeygo Elementary School PTO!

PLEASE JOIN ONLINE at...

https://honeygopto.membershiptoolkit.com/home
(You will need to create an account with Membership Toolkit. While

you're there, enroll in our New School Family Directory!)

The PTO is for everyone - Parents, Guardians, Grandparents,
Family Members and Teachers

*We appreciate all volunteers, but you do not have to volunteer to join.

Thank you for your support! ~ Honeygo Elementary School PTO

Member Name: __________________________________________________________________

Email Address: ___________________________________________________________________

Member Address:

_______________________________________________________________________________

Member Name: ___________________________________________________________________

Email Address: ____________________________________________________________________

Member Address:

________________________________________________________________________________

Student Name / Teacher / Grade: ________________________/_______________________/___________

Student Name / Teacher / Grade: ________________________/_______________________/___________

Student Name / Teacher / Grade: ________________________/_______________________/___________

$10.00 Per Adult

*Become a Member of the Online at 

https://honeygopto.membershiptoolkit.com/form/m/241300

OR

*Complete this form and mail with payment

(Cash/Check made payable to Honeygo Elementary School PTO)
to the school address....4816 E. Joppa Road, Perry Hall, MD 21128  Attn: PTO

For PTO Use      Paid:   Cash_____  Check_____ PayPal___      PTO Signature: __________________________

https://honeygopto.membershiptoolkit.com/home
https://honeygopto.membershiptoolkit.com/form/m/241300


                                  

The Honeygo PTO uses an online school family directory through Membership Toolkit! The directory 
includes all families, Pre-K through Grade 5, and you choose what information (if any) you want to share. 
You can also opt out at any time. Visit www.honeygopto.membershiptoolkit.com to join! You can also 
download the Membership Toolkit app on your phone! 

New Members - How To Sign Up: 

Register today by following these easy steps: 

1. Create a new account at www.honeygopto.membershiptoolkit.com 
2. Add your family information by clicking on “My Account”. Please include your child or children’s 

teacher (if you register before you have that information, please add that once you receive it).  
3. Select what information you would like shared in the directory. Not all information you provide on 

Membership Toolkit must be shared in the directory. 
4. Once you save your information, your registration is complete. To sign up for a PTO membership, 

click on “My Account”, “My Forms/Paperwork”, then select the form “General PTO Membership 
2023-2024”.  

5. When you complete the form and select the number of memberships you would like to purchase, 
you will be directed to a check out page. You can pay with a Credit Card, Google Pay, or Apple 
Pay.  

Returning Members – Confirm/Update Your Information: 

Confirm or update your information by following these easy steps: 

1. Log into your account at www.honeygopto.membershiptoolkit.com  
2. If prompted, click on “Update Personal Info” on the homepage. 
3. Review and update (if necessary) your contact information. Then click “Next Step” at the bottom 

of the page. 
4. Review and update your student(s) information, including their teacher for this year. Their grade 

should have automatically updated. Click “Next Step”. 
5. Review and update your “Directory and Publish Preferences” and click “Save”. 
6. Then, to sign up for a PTO membership, click on “My Account”, “My Forms/Paperwork”, then select 

the form “General PTO Membership 2023-2024”.  
7. When you complete the form and select the number of memberships you would like to purchase, 

you will be directed to a check out page. You can pay with a Credit Card, Google Pay, or Apple 
Pay.  

If you have any questions, please contact honeygo.elementary.pto@gmail.com 
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